
Dear Parent/Carer, 

In 2015 the United Nations launched Global Goals, 

which are ambitious targets to end extreme poverty 

and tackle climate change by 2030. 

At Eastfield our children have been learning about 

these goals through The World’s Largest Lesson. You 

can google this for more information. 

We would like to target one of these goals – No 

Hunger and to help play a small part in raising 

awareness and helping our planet. 

As part of Harvest celebrations if every family in 

school contributed one item of non-perishable food, 

by Friday 12th October we could then donate our gifts 

to a local food bank and hopefully make a little 

difference. 

Thank you for your support. 

Eastfield Global Citizens 

 


